
Letter to Editor… 

U.S. House Cleaning Needed 

We are building a national movement to restore the U.S. House of 

Representatives to its original constitutional purpose, which is to represent 

the interests, needs, and desires of the Citizens of this great country. 

Instead of representing us, it has become a representative of the interests of 

foreign governments, foreign citizens, our politicians, our military, our 

government, big business, the global elite, the WEF, the WHO, basically 

everyone except us. 

We want to replace every politician in the House of Representatives with an 

actual representative of the working class. Someone who knows hard work, 

raising a family, and what it takes to just survive in today’s world. 

If you or anyone you know has what it takes to help others and is willing to 

get involved, please have them check out our website at Vote99pct.org. 

Elected representatives can be as young as age 25, this is your future at 

stake. 

Your Name 

Your City 

 

 


